
 

Reg No .6           Date : 19/10/2023 

Action taken for the 33rd  meeting held on 19/10/2023 

Reference: VJCET/IQAC - 33 

1. The works for the NBA process is in progress. All the faculty members are carrying out the works 

in a progressive manner. 

2. Activities for Autonomous status –Application submission is in progress  

3. Companies having internship/memorandum of understanding with institute permitted for 

internships and projects. 

4. Students were issued new membership cards for the first year undergraduate students and MBA 

students. 

5. Question papers for series examinations duly signed and evaluated by Course Coordinator, 

Stream Coordinator and Head of Department. 

6. The invigilation duty for faculty members preceded in  a regular manner. 

7. The book loan system for S3 B.Tech students was made 4. 

8. The project auditing for the final year students is made at the end of semester. 

9. Feedback from Alumni Survey was incorporated for improving the technical and practical skills of 

the under graduation studying students. 

10. Faculty members started taking the NPTEL sessions for their professional growth and imparting 

advanced academic skills to students. 

11. Faculty members in Computer Science Engineering department was given the responsibility to 

make a detailed study of Freely Available Open Source Plagiarism tool and make it available for 

use by faculty members of all departments. 

12. Faculty members interested in attending workshops/Conferences at IIT’s / NIT’s were insisted to 

attend without fail. 

13. Student counselling was given utmost care. Students having learning problems/difficulties 

identified were forwarded to Rev. Fr. Mathew Mulangacherryil  for proper follow up. 

14. The Student Council election was held in the institute as per Election guidelines and office bearers 

were elected through proper channel. 




